
  ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 
 

         (Follow VSHS on Twitter and Instagram - @VictorSeniorHS) 

Wednesday, May 22, 2019 
C Day 

 
Wednesday 

5/22 
C Day 

Go Green 
Garden 
Team 

JH Library 
2:15pm 

Positive 
School 
Climate 

Room 126 
 

Drama Club 
Room 210 

Thursday 
5/23 

D Day 

International 
Club 

Room 315 
2:20pm 

  

Friday 
5/24 

 

No School   



Monday 
5/27 

Memorial 
Day 

No School 

  

Tuesday 
5/28 

A Day 

   

 

ATTENTION SENIORS: Order forms for the Class of 2019 
panoramic picture that will be taken on Senior Day are now 

available in the Main Office Reception Area.  You can also order 
the picture at my.lifetouch.com using the Picture Day ID 

#CM078008T0. 
 

 
Attention DRAMA CLUB: Our second May meeting will be TODAY, 

Wednesday, May 22nd.  We will be electing officers for the 2019-2020 
school year.  Please let Mr. Mayne know if you plan on running for an 

officer position. 
 
 
Today is the day you have been waiting for - The Go Green Garden Team 
is heading back to the garden TODAY during activity period! 
 
 
 

ALL ARE WELCOME - (no experience required) -- meet at the garden 
(near the varsity baseball field) at the beginning of activity period. We 
will have a “flash mob” session.  Mrs. Bolger will meet you there -(You will 
be done in time to take the activity bus or get to practice) For more 
information please see or email Mrs. Bolger.  Hope to see you at the 
garden today! 

 
 

There is a POSTITIVE SCHOOL CLIMATE INTEREST MEETING TODAY, 
Wednesday, May 22nd in Mr. Forrest’s room, room 126.  Please attend if 

you would like to be part of this club next year.  Snacks will be provided! 



 
 

All International Club members! 

Join us TOMORROW, THURSDAY, May 23rd in room 315 at 2:20 

p.m. for our Annual Potluck cultural celebration!!! 
 

This will be a special opportunity to celebrate culture and diversity 

by bringing a cultural dish to share (appetizer, dessert or other). 

We will also be honoring out exchange students! 
 

ALL STUDENTS ARE WELCOME!!! 
   

 
 

Permission slips for SENIOR BASH are still being collected in the main 
office!  Please check your school email or come to the main office to pick 
one up.  Even if you are not planning on attending, the form needs to be 

returned! 
 
 

Permission slips for SENIOR DAY AND GRADUATION REHEARSAL are 
now due!  You will have an email if you did not return one.  Extras are 

available in the main office reception area.   
 
 

 

Students: 

Sign up in the College & Career Center or on Naviance to attend the 
upcoming college visit.  All students are welcome. 

 


